

## **November 2020 Newsletter**

We want to thank everyone for their co-operation and patience during drop off up and collection times. We appreciate that this process now takes a little longer than before however this is one of the safety measures that must remain in place at this time. If you require an earlier/later start/finish time then please enquire what spaces are available as we are now open every day, Monday-Friday from 8am-6pm and offering a breakfast club for those parents who need this service. I would also like to let everyone know that if they are planning to extend any hours/days attended then now is the time to let us know as availability is now filling up fast.

During the week of Monday 26<sup>th</sup> October – Friday 30<sup>th</sup> October we are looking forward to dressing up all week for Halloween and taking part in lots of fun themed activities. Some of these include pumpkin carving, pin the nose on the witch/Frankenstein, spider splat game, biscuit decorating, a pumpkin hunt and crafts.

As the weather is changing, we would like to ask that children who do not all ready have a pair of slippers stored at nursery please being a pair clearly named. This is to help keep the carpeted areas clean and dry for everyone to enjoy.

## All About Me:

**Please** can we ask that each child creates an A4 sized page to go into our All About Me folder which will be located in the book corner. These should include a photo of your child and some photos of their family members, pets or anybody who is important to them. Please label each photo on the page telling us who it is, this will help us to talk about these special people with your child. This can be double sided if you so wish. This really is an important tool to support your child and the team in being able to share their experiences and talk about special people in your child's life.

## **Diary Dates:**

Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> December 2020 – Nursery closed for staff training. If your child usually attends on this day then you will not be charged for their session.

Monday 21st December 2020 - Friday 1st January 2021 – Nursery closed for Christmas. Returning on Monday 4th January 2021.

Dave who facilitates our lightbulb sport's classes is now back with us on a Friday morning. If your child attends this session please ensure they are wearing or bring with them a pair of sturdy trainers to allow them to be able to take part with more comfort and flexibility to complete the drills. This really helps build the children's physical skills as well as their confidence and sense of achievement. The children absolutely love Dave's sessions.

Thank you for your continued support. Any queries/concerns then please do not hesitate to talk to us. Equally, any ideas or suggestions you may have to improve or enhance the setting then let us know. We value your feedback.

Charlotte and the Charlotte's Web Pre-School Nursery team.